
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Acome, Justin
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Aski, Janice; Swartz, Michael
Subject: Hebrew 5100
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 4:59:00 PM

Dear Justin,
 
On Friday, February 6, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a
 new course request for Hebrew 5100.
 
I am happy to report that the course was unanimously approved with one contingency and one
 recommendation/question:

·         Contingency: If course is an elective in the major, please provide updated curriculum
 map.

·         Recommendation/question: Did Department mean to put “permission of the instructor”
 as a prerequisite on the form in curriculum.osu.edu? (That is, no student will be able to
 register without obtaining permission.) Request to remove “graduate standing or
 permission of the instructor” on the syllabus—indeed, this is a dual career course and so
 graduate standing cannot be a prerequisite.

 
I will return the course proposal in a minute to enable the Dept  to address the points above.
 
If you have any questions about this feedback, please feel free to contact Janice Aski (Chair of the
 A&H Panel, cc’d above), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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